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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Welcome back to school and welcome to Anatomy & Physiology. I am anticipating an exciting year as you, your child and I explore this fascinating subject. There are so many things going on in research and development in the fields related to A & P that it seems as if we are reading or watching a new breakthrough each week. We will use many different materials and resources to help your child understand the concepts we will be exploring. These exciting tools and opportunities though, are not enough by themselves, to ensure a successful experience for your child. To help your child achieve we have to work as a team. To start this off, please fill out the attached survey about your child.

Listed below are different ways to contact me. Please feel free to contact me any time, with any question. If you have to leave a message or if you send email, I will respond. Visits in person are welcome too. Throughout the year I will be contacting you with good news about things your student has done. I will let you know about projects your student is working on and invite you into the classroom to see the finished products. The human body really is fascinating and I am looking forward to sharing the wonder and beauty I see with you and your family.  

Ms. Jacqueline Barge 

Room Number 322  Our classroom is on the 3rd floor, kitty corner from the office (Southwest side of “The Street”, opposite the distance learning lab) 
School Phone     773-534-0034     extension 24995     To reach me at school call this number and this extension. You can also leave a message at this number. 
Email     jcbarge@cps.edu     I check email frequently 
Webpage    40two.info/barge     I list homework, current projects & resources on this website. Special events and opportunities for your student will also be noted here. If possible, please check this often to get a feel for what is going on in class. 

